
I am tired of this Shell game being played by the super majority.  This is Not what the people of Oregon 
deserve.  By switching the HB from 1530 to 4167 doesn't change the fact that WE DO NOT WANT CAP & 
TRADE in Oregon it only makes it another lie and deception game.  
   
Cap & Trade is BAD for Oregon.  There has been testimony, there are letters and many has stated they 
are oppose to it.  
 
NO  means NO  
NO CAP & TRADE   
 
Shannon Dugan  
 


